
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Date:  20 April 2016 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Please find attached two additional reports for Executive on 25 April 2016 
concerning decisions referred back 
call-in consideration meetings held
 
The reports relate to New Bolsover Local Lettings Policy and Castle Leisure 
Park Options.  A copy of the minute extract 
for the meeting of Executive.
 
The original report relating to Castle Le
following consultation with the lead officer, the exemption is no longer required 
to be maintained.   
 
Yours faithfully 

Matthew Kane 
Governance Manager 
 
To: Chairman & Members of the Executive 
 
 

If you need help understanding this document or require a
larger print on translation, please contact us on the following 

 

℡℡℡℡   01246 242

Minicom: 01246 242450
 
 Email enquiries@bolsover.gov.uk

Chief Executive Officer: Dan Swaine
The Arc, Hig

 

Please find attached two additional reports for Executive on 25 April 2016 
referred back to Executive for reconsideration

n consideration meetings held on 18 and 19 April 2016.  

The reports relate to New Bolsover Local Lettings Policy and Castle Leisure 
Park Options.  A copy of the minute extract from the call-ins will be available 
for the meeting of Executive. 

The original report relating to Castle Leisure Park Options was in 
following consultation with the lead officer, the exemption is no longer required 
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